
From: Ian Pittman [ianpittman@primus.com.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 1 August 2001 8:59 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Ref committee S157

To Secretary -Communications Ref. Committee
S157

I urge the committee to recommend that all future ABC board appointees be

1.People who have demonstrated an understanding of and commitment to politically
independent public broadcasting
2.Free of any link or allegiance to the government of the day.

Regards

Ian A Pittman

24 Fernhurst Grove
KEW            3101




